
Great Eagle Ladies 18 Hole Golf Club 

Annual Award Luncheon/Meeting 

March 25, 2025, 2:00 p.m., NC2 

 

President Beth Amos called the meeting to order.  Other Board members present were 

First Vice-President Jeri Karpinski, Second Vice-President Sandy Elliott, Secretary Mary 

Schmidt and Treasurer Jennie Stephens.  There were 26 members in attendance. 

 

Beth asked for additions or corrections of the February 4th minutes which had been 

emailed to all members.  There being none, Beth called for a vote of approval.  Bonnie 

Eagleton so moved, Carol Spencer seconded and the motion passed unanimously.  

 

Treasurer Jennie reported a bank balance of $5,198.30, petty cash $100, 50/50 

$442.50,  Hole-in-One $388.  Bills are posted on the website. 

 

New Business: 

Beth presented the President´s Cup trophy to Mary Graham and the Club Championship 

trophy to Shan Wattenburger.  Beth congratulated Mary and Shan, and the membership 

gave them a round of applause. 

 

Phyllis DuMond reported there were only six members who had improved handicaps 

over the year.  She said, ¨We must be getting older!¨  Phyllis presented the Most 

Improved award to Carol Dutchik.  Applause. 

 

Shan reported our Kokopelli team is in second place with one match left to play. 

 

Election of Officers:  Offices open this year are First Vice-President and Treasurer.  

Jeri and Jennie have both agreed to serve another term.  Beth called for additional 

nominees.  There being none, she called for a vote to approve the slate.    The motion 

was made by Sandy, seconded by Bonnie and approved by the membership. 

 

Mary Graham announced and paid the play of the day and KP winners. 

 

The Calendar has been set for next year and will be placed on the website over the 

summer.  Our first meeting next season will be November 4. 

 

Congratulations: 

Beth thanked Phyllis for all she does for our club. 

Betty thanked Jennie for handling all the money and stuffing all the envelopes. 

Beth thanked Mary Graham for running Play of the Day. 

Finally, Beth thanked all of the club volunteers. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 Mary Schmidt 


